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18th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to report that the term has continued to progress very smoothly, 
with students demonstrating excellent behaviour, focus, and calmness. 
 

GCSE Results 
We began the term celebrating an outstanding set of GCSE results. In terms of 
student progress, these are the best results we have ever achieved. I would like 
to extend my sincere congratulations once again to our Year 11 students, whose 
hard work has truly paid off. It is equally important to recognize the dedication 
and professionalism of the staff who supported our Year 11 students; without 
their commitment, these results would not have been possible. 
Here are some highlights from the results: 
 

Subject Grade 7-9 Grade 5-9 Grade 4-9 

Maths 15% 51% 70% 

English Literature 26% 62% 79% 

English Language 18% 58% 74% 

Science 22% 52% 71% 

Religious Education 21% 64% 85% 

Spanish/French 19% 64% 87% 

History/Geography 21% 52% 66% 

 

Open Evening 
We would like to invite you to our Open Evening, which will take place 
on Thursday, 26th September 2024, from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. During this 
event, we will showcase the many facets of excellence at Moat Community 
College. Staff members will be available to discuss our curriculum, pastoral care, 
and wider aspects of school life. If you have friends or family interested in 
applying to Moat, please encourage them to attend. 
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Year 11 Mock Exams 
Our Year 11 students will begin their mock exams on Monday, 28th October. 
They have made a strong start to the year, and we are optimistic about their 
upcoming results. We will also be holding a 'Mock Results Day' on Monday, 25th 
November, where students will experience a simulation of their final results 
day. We wish them every success! 

 

School Closure 
Please be reminded that the school will be closed on Friday, 27th 
September for a staff training day. Normal classes will resume the following 
Monday. 
 

Behaviour Policy 
As you are aware, excellent student behaviour is essential to creating a calm, 
safe, and productive learning environment. Over the years, we have developed a 
robust behaviour policy that we apply consistently across the school. I would like 
to thank you for your ongoing support in helping us maintain these high 
standards. You can view a copy of the school's behaviour policy via this link: 
Behaviour Policy. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support of the college. Should you have 
any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr B Killeen  
  
Mr B Killeen  
Principal  

 

https://moat.leicester.sch.uk/about-us/policies-and-procedures

